ALOMNI ASSOCIATION

BOB JONES UNIVERSITY • GREENVILLE, SOUTH CAROLINA 29614 • (864) 242-5160

October 19, 1999

Mr. Lance E. Weldy

Dear Lance:

We were saddened to receive a report that you have been asked by the administration of the University to withdraw as a graduate assistant.

According to the Alumni Association constitution, membership is for those "holding honorable dismissal from Bob Jones University." On this basis, until we hear that you have been allowed to reenroll or otherwise restored your relationship to the University administration, we must suspend your membership. Enclosed is a \$15 refund check.

Yours truly, Jen Harguns

Jeff Hargraves President

lrd